
 
 
 
 

LETTER OF GRATITUDE AND APPRECIATION 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 
  
 

Thailand is well known for being the best in jewelry production in the world the 
Mr. Basel Jaradeh established his factory here in Gemopolis Freezone since 2013. We Palaces 
Jewellery management write this letter to express our sincere gratitude for the exceptional 
port that Gemopolis Freezone gave us from the start. Not only by providing 
that we need but also due to a very well-organized system they have such as modernized 
hway, having a perfect location near the international airport, worldclass security 
services, eco friendly environment and well-maintained clean building facilities, that really 
helped us a lot in improving our business and making our day-to-day jewellery manufacturing 
transactions easier and more comfortable. 
Once again, we appreciate the time and effort of Gemopolis Freezone Management by 
continuing upgrading and improving their one stop services to us and we will surely highly 
recommend it to any other company to also have their business transactions happened in their 
area. 

 
 
With sincere appreciation 
Palaces Management 

 


